
       Although we are 

rejoicing about meeting for our 

worship service  at 11:00 a.m. each 

Sunday, there will be no Sunday 

School or Nursery at this time.   

We look forward to the opening of  

Sunday School & the Nursery 

soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 
 

BAPTIST CHURCH 

    July 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1662 CR 305 
McDade, TX  78650 

Phone: (512) 273-2743 
 

Email: KnobbsSpringsBaptist@gmail.com 

 

   
  KnobbsSpringsBC.com   

 

David Atwood – Pastor 
(512) 470-5098 
 
 

Shirley Marecle - Office Manager 

512-273-2743 or Cell: 512-913-0871 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

                      

 
 

 

SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP  

If you are over 65 or have an auto immune 
deficiency, or just don’t feel comfortable 
following the guidelines set out in David’s May 
21st letter, you are encouraged to continue 
worshipping with us remotely in the comfort of 
your home.  However, since the service will not 
be recorded until our 11:00 a.m. service it will 
not be available on YouTube or Facebook until 
around 5:00 p.m. on Sunday. If attending in 
person, please wear a mask when entering or 
leaving sanctuary. Masks may be removed 
once seated. Every other pew is blocked off.  
You may sit with family members (or whoever 
you travelled to church with), otherwise please 
keep social distancing guidelines. Temperature 
will be taken when arriving & we will leave one 
row at a time when dismissed.  Hugging, 
shaking hands, etc. is discouraged at this time, 
but smiling & waving is encouraged (with 
proper social distancing), of course. 
  

JULY INFORMATION FROM 

PASTOR ATWOOD 

 

 

 

   I met with the deacons last night to discuss 
any changes to our worship services that 
might need to be made as a result of the 
upswing of Covid19 cases.  We unanimously 
agreed that the current requirements that are in 
place for our Sunday morning, Sunday night, 
and Wednesday night services is the best 
option for us at this time, so we will continue 
with these protocols until further notice.   
 

   Due to continued social distancing 
requirements, Sunday School classes and 
nursery will not be available.  I will let you 
know whenever changes to this schedule or 
these requirements are necessary. 
 

Thanks and God bless,               David Atwood 
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MEMORIAL 

     The year 2020 is half over already and it will go down in the history books for one 

thing……coronavirus. 

     When my generation looks back over life, we remember where we were at pivotal times in 

history; the Cuban missile crisis, the Kennedy assassination, 9/11, etc.  But the young adults of 

today will remember this time in history for the virus that stopped us in our tracks; not just our 

area or even our country, but the world. 

     As important as these history changing events are, I believe that too often we have failed to 

remember where we were on an even more important day, the day that Christ was crucified.  

All of us were in His heart and on His mind. 

“For God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten Son, that whosoever believes in 

Him should not perish, but have everlasting life”.  John 3:16 

     “The world” is not meant to be a generic title.  It means you and me; we were the reason 

that Christ died, for our sin.  But He also rose from the dead for us, that we might have hope 

beyond this crazy world we live in. 

     In God’s timetable, this time we are struggling through is but a drop in the ocean, but the 

change in our life affected by the death and resurrection of Jesus is timeless; it’s eternal. 

Remember and be eternally thankful. 

 

God’s blessings to all, 

David  L. Atwood 
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• Our World - pray for healing & that the lost will turn to God for salvation  

• Our Nation & Our Nation’s Leaders 

• Our State & Local Leaders 

• Our Pastor & Church Family 

• Those who are now battling Covid-19 

• Those who have lost loved ones due to Covid-19 

• Those who have lost jobs due to Covid-19 

• Pray that we all grow closer to God and experience the peace that only He 

can give.  “And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding will 

guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.”  Philippians 4:7 NIV 


